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This month’s Birthdays are: 
                                                                  

Doreen C 

Cyril A  

We would like to wish them all a very happy birthday for 

their special day. 



 

 

 

 

       Update 

   We want to inform families that you 

now don’t have to book for your visits, 

you can turn up and no covid testing is 

needed.  

If you’re wanting to take your loved on 

out, please let us know so we can 

ensure they are ready and we can let 

your loved one know.  

Entertainment 

Higher or lower (playing cards) 

Hit the balloon 

                           Movies 

Painting / colouring 

Music 

Nails  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME OUR NEW STAFF 

 

 

 

This is Jasmine our new day time senior  

 

                            

 

 

This is Kaleigh our new day time  

health care assistant  

 



 

 

 

 

We would like to say a big 

Thank You!!! 
Thank you to all of our families that come and visit us and join in 

with our activities 

We want to also thank all of our staff for continuously working so 

hard everyday and treat your loved ones with care, time and love.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time 

to read this newsletter. Stay safe and take care, hope to see you all 

very soon. 

 

Love Woodside 

xxx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   Woodside Care Home, Whitfield Hill, Dover, Kent, CT16 3BE 

                                   Tel: 01301 825713 
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